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From: Executive   
Sent: Thursday, 5 January 2023 9:54 AM 
To: Economics and Governance Committee <EGC@parliament.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: CM: Committee inquiry into the Police Powers and Responsibilities and Other 
Legislation Amendment Bill 2022 - Qld Parliament 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your email and invitation to provide a submission on the Inquiry into the Police Powers 
and Responsibilities and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2022.  
 
The Office of the Health Ombudsman acknowledges the objectives of the Bill and is in support of 
measures designed to promote safer communities across Queensland, as outlined in this Bill.  
 
Regards 
 
 

 
Executive Support Officer 
 
 

Executive Team 

Office of the Health Ombudsman  
T:  
E:  
W: www.oho.qld.gov.au 
P: PO Box 13281 George Street QLD 4003  

 

 

The Office of the Health Ombudsman (OHO) acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the land, and pays 
respect to Elders past, present and emerging. 

The OHO embraces workplace flexibility. If you are receiving this email outside of standard work hours, 
this is in alignment with my working preferences. There is no obligation to respond outside your working 
hours. 

This communication (including any attachments) contains confidential information, which is intended for the recipient(s) only. 
Should this message have inadvertently been received by other than the intended person(s) you are requested to advise the 
sender or postmaster@oho.qld.gov.au of the error and to delete the unread message from your files. If you are not the intended 
addressee, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication and any 
attachments is strictly prohibited. The intended recipient of this email may only use, reproduce, disclose or distribute the 
information contained in this email and any attached files only with the express written permission of the Office of the Health 
Ombudsman.  
Please scan this email for viruses. The Office of the Health Ombudsman takes every care to scan for viruses but accepts no 
liability for loss or damage (whether caused by negligence or not) resulting from the reading of or use of any attachments 
distributed with this email. The opinions contained in this email and any attachments are the opinions of the writer and not 
necessarily those of the Office of the Health Ombudsman.  
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